
 

 
Stitch In Time Incursion 
Rm 1&2 
Wednesday 7th May 
 
Assembly 
Friday 9th May 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

School Board 
Monday 12th May 
 
Walk to School Day 
Friday 16th May 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ANZAC Ceremony 
Thank you for attending our ANZAC ceremony on Friday. Your presence was greatly 
appreciated as we came together to honour the courage and sacrifice of our 
servicemen and women. It was a meaningful occasion made even more special by the 
support of our community. Our student councillors hosted the service so well and 
thank you to our dignitaries who attended. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

A message from our P&C  
This Sunday is Mother’s Day! To help our little ones celebrate the special people in 
their lives, the P&C are running our Mother’s Day stall on Thursday and Friday 
between 8:14 - 8:45am in the library. Cash and eftpos will be available. We are also 
holding a tea and scones morning tea before the assembly on Friday. Head into the 
library where you can enjoy a yummy scone and tea with your special people. Also 
don’t forget to put your cupcake orders in at the canteen by 9am Friday. Details on 
the attached flyer. 
 
Walk to school day 
Friday the 16th of May is Walk Safely to School Day! Now in its 26th year, National 
Walk Safely to School Day (WSTSD) is an annual event when all Primary School children 
will be encouraged to walk and commute safely to school. It is a Community Event 
seeking to promote Road Safety, Health, Public Transport and the Environment.  
 
Assembly 
A reminder there will be an assembly this Friday in the undercover area commencing 
at 9am. We hope to see you there! 
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